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to Jeffrey Havill

Dear Doctor Havill,

Just received a copy of your letter to Idaho State University kindly answered

by Lucille Harten and hope you have the proper information regarding stoneowrking.
I am most interested in the Eastern Michigan material and would be more than
pleased to obtain some of this material for both study and knapping qualities.

If it is possible for you to send some of this flnt by motor freight collect
double sacked in burlap, it will make a nice addition for the libraty of

lithic materials

Sincerely,
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